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Wednesday 17th June 2015 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 3 Walk to Castle Newnham School to attend a theatre production - ‘The Lion King’   

We have been invited by Castle Newnham School to watch their production of ‘The Lion King’ on Friday 15th July 2016. 

We shall be leaving school at 9:45am and walking to Castle Newnham School; the performance will start at 10:00am and will last 

until approximately 11:15am.  Each child will be provided with a fluorescent waistcoat for the walk. Please ensure that your child 

has a waterproof coat and hood/hat with them.  Castle Newnham School will be providing a drink and biscuit, please indicate on 

the form, if your child has any allergies.  

If you are available to accompany the children to walk to Castle Newnham School, we would be extremely grateful. Please 

indicate on the reply slip below.  

Yours faithfully,        

Mrs. Benson and Miss Lowdon 

  ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ----------------------------- 

THE HILLS ACADEMY – Walk to Castle Newnham School for ‘The Lion King’ theatre production 

Child’s Name ___________________________    Class 3B / 3L 

               My child is eligible for Free School Meals – I would like the school to provide a packed lunch 

I give permission for my child to walk to Castle Newnham School. 

I give permission for my child to have a biscuit 

Any allergies: _______________________________ 

I would like to volunteer to help walk to Castle Newnham School, my name 

 is:_______________________________________ 

  

Signed_____________________________________________________ 

          (person with parental responsibility) 
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